

Notice of Stipend Schoolwide Ongoing Covid Mitigation Support

11/18/22

Dear valued staff member,

The intent of this notice is to inform you that you are eligible to receive a stipend for your ongoing engagement in our schoolwide effort to provide a safe school setting for all individuals by working to support the additional Covid mitigation measures that are in place.

This is a one-time stipend for the extra time and effort that has been required of you in support of our Safe Return to In-Person Learning Plan. This support may include any aspect of the Safe Return Plan, but is not limited to: additional cleaning/sanitizing, assisting with and ensuring physical distancing and cohorting, breakfast/lunches in classrooms instead of the gym, assisting in contact tracing as needed, and ensuring additional respiratory etiquette and hand hygiene.

The stipend value is \$300.

The other terms and conditions of your appointment remain unchanged.

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to Bluffview Montessori School.

Sincerely,

Henry Schantzen Head of School

Herry Stetute

Staff Name-PRINT (so I can read it please)

Staff Signature Date